Wareham Bike Path Committee Meeting
February 15, 2012
At Wareham Multi-Service Center — Rm # 119

In attendance: Michael Langford, Dale Scott, Lois Fountain, Damon Howard, David Smith,
Eileen Ormond, Arch Williams (Friends), Al Barthe (Friends)

Michael Langford called the meeting to order at 6:03.

January 18, 2012 minutes accepted and approved — motion made by Damon Howard, seconded by Dale
Scott.

Friends of the Pathway update —spaghetti supper will be held July 14", the weekend after the Swan
Festival. Triathlon in Onset is the first weekend in June.

Community Events — There will be a safety day in August in conjunction with the police department and
boy scouts — may be a good opportunity to highlight bicycle safety.

Web Sites — please forward any pictures of the pathway to Arch to be uploaded to the site. Arch will
contact Adam Recchia to update the Wareham page on the Southcoast bikeway site.
https://sites.google.com/site/southcoastbikeway/!

Project Needs Form —Abutters lists for County Rd and Fearing Hill Rd received from John
Charbonneau.

BOS — members of the bike path committee attended the BOS meeting February 7, 2012 to provide an
update, as requested by the BOS. The BOS will get back to the WBPC regarding the need for certified
letters to notify the abutters — Dave Smith mentioned that this formal notification is normally done prior
to construction whereas these are informational informal meetings initially with the abutters.

New business:

Discussion of abutters list — this topic generated much discussion regarding the various alternatives to
the proposed pathway route. At the conclusion of the discussion it was decided to go forward with the
informal meetings with the abutters on County and Fearing Hill roads. The committee must comply with
the request of Mass DOT to document that we met with the abutters. Prior to scheduling this meeting, the
committee will meet with John Charbonneau, town planner. We are trying to meet the goal of completing
this by March 15™ — a goal set by the bike path committee.

Communications from Marion and Plymouth pathways — the participants from the other towns were
unable to attend.

Input from other town departments / committees — the bike path committee wishes to thank John
Charbonneau and Dave Pichette for their work to compile the abutters list.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15. i

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 6 PM  at the Multi Service Center, Room # 119.
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Wareham Bike Path Monthly Meeting Agenda

Date: 02/15/2012 Time: 6:00PM  Location: Rm 119 Multi Service Bldg
Attendance:
Approval of Minutes — January 18, 2012

Old Business:

Update RE: Surveys On Town Web Site (Louise)
Update RE: Friends Meeting (Louise)

Update RE: Publicity (Dale, Lois)

Update RE: Community Events

Update RE: Web Sites (L ois)

Update RE: Feasibility Study on Town Web Page (Mike)
Update RE: Project Needs Form (Lois)

Update RE: Meeting with BOS (Mike)

New Business:

Discussion of abutters list
Communications from Marion and Plymouth pathways
BOS Policies: N/A

Input from Other Town Depts. /Committees:

Committee Applications:? N/A w s b e

B.O.S. Requests for Information: N/A 1 " ‘ MR 292012 . |

Other: ‘

Next Meeting: March 21, 2012 at 6pm Multi Service Center Room # 119




